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Proctor and Gamble Company License No. 34-01572-06
ATIN: Gordon Hassing, Director Docket No. 030-05655

Corporate Professional &
Regulatory Services

11810 East Miami River Road
Russ, OH 45061

Dear Mr. Hassing:

This acknowledges receipt of your letter dated March 17, 1994, in
response to our letter dated March 7, 1994.

'

We have reviewed your actions and proposed actions in response to our concerns
and have no further questions at this time. These actions will be examined
during a future inspection.

Sincerely,

Orltinal Slgned by B.J. Holt'

B. J. Holt, Chief
Nuclear Materials Inspection
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